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Code of Conduct – Our Centre Rules 

 
We ask group leaders, as a part of our booking conditions, to agree to maintain the 
discipline, behaviour, and supervision of your group. We would be grateful if you 
could ensure that all members of your group comply with the following points for the 
duration of your stay at Grittleton House Adventure Centre 
 

• We ask all groups to show consideration for all the other persons on centre, including 

but not exclusive to: other school groups, centre staff, any independent contractors 

working on site and neighbouring local residents.  

• Please show respect for centre property – furniture, furnishings and equipment, and 

all other property. Costs for intentional damage will normally be passed on to the 

party responsible.  

• Group members should be aware of any curfew on centre and restrict noise to a 

minimum during these hours.  

• Smoking is not permitted in the public areas of centre, and it is strictly prohibited in all 

accommodation areas. Smoking is only allowed in designated areas.  

• Group leaders should not allow any under-age possession or consumption of alcohol 

whilst on centre.  

• Group members must not behave in an anti-social fashion, e.g. use offensive or 

insulting language, threatening behaviour or bullying.  

• Any theft or other illegal activities will be reported to the police.  

• No persons under 18 can leave the centre unless accompanied by a supervising 

adult.  

• All group members must follow the country code.  

• Grittleton House Adventure Centre reserves the right to send any group member(s) 

home for illegal activities, or consistent or gross misconduct. In such cases the cost 

will be totally borne by the individual or group, and no refund will be issued. 

• Party Leaders must not allow children to access to any ‘out of bounds’ areas on 

centre unless specifically invited by a member of Grittleton House Adventure Centre 

staff. 

 
Thank very much for taking the time to read through points and if you have any 
questions, please contact the Grittleton House Adventure Centre office.  
 


